
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
  

DON’T FORGET …    

Last Inset day Friday 30th June 
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Congratulations to you all 
     

BIG THANKYOU for all your positive comments and feedback 

about using our new Parent Pay system. Mrs Ward and Mrs Haresign will of 

course continue to help wherever they can. Some teething problems we have 

now mended ourselves, and we continue to discuss with parent pay any new 

queries. 

 

A frequently asked question is about seeing something on parent pay that 

the child is not involved with and feeling that you have to pay. This is not the 

case .. all events, clubs, trips are on there for payment if your child attends.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week our Year 5 / Year 6 pupils will be presenting their puppet 

shows. Thank you for supporting your child’s ideas and for donated 

materials. 

 

 

Mr Batchford’s class 9.15am Monday 12th June 

 

Mrs Callahan’s class 2.15pm Monday 12th June 

 

Miss Riley’s class 9.15am Wednesday 14th June 

 

If you are unable to attend, please extend your child’s invite to 

grandparents, who enjoy time to visit and see their grandchild’s school. 

  

 

                 Tennis Final  

Well done to the Tennis Team  

(Charlie, Charlie, Alfie, Warren, 

Caitlin, Charlotte, Felicity, Freya. 

Poppy, Paige, Millie and Logan) 

who won the tennis competition 

yesterday and will be taking part 

in the final at the Derbyshire 

Games celebrations in July.  

 

 

Sports 
NEWS 

 Uniform for 

September  

 

Y5 Y6 Design and Technology Project 

Puppet Assemblies 

 

PLEASE SEE LETTER  

on our school website about 

acceptable school uniform. 

 

Uniform is a part of school 

identity and reinforces who we 

are in the community.  

It is important that it is 

consistently applied across all 

pupils. 

Uniform can now be ordered 

from Tesco using the following 

link:http://www.tesco.com/dire

ct/town-end-junior-

school/5552.school 

 

 

http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school


 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Breakfast Club 
 

September Bookings now being taken. 

New prices for siblings from September 2017 

 

7.45-8.45  

with breakfast £3 

Siblings rate 2 for £5 

 

8.15-8.45  

without breakfast £2 

Siblings rate 2 for £3 

 

 

Please see the website for the Breakfast club pack and booking form. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to 

your child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school. If I’m unavailable at a particular point in 

time, please direct concerns to Mr Flint or Mr Batchford.  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern. 

Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes at 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. Any concerns / queries, however 

small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate.  

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

 

 

Y6 Transition 

 

Transition days at Tibshelf 

Community school 

 

(Please see letter on the website) 

 

Monday 26th June 

(Y6 parent open evening at 

Tibshelf Community School)  

 

Tuesday 27th June 

 

Thursday 13th July 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Next week 

 
Puppet assemblies:    Monday 9.15am Mr Batchford’s class  

                                              2.15pm Mrs Callahan’s’ class 

                                 Wednesday 9.15am Miss Riley’s class 

 

Our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils will be Town End guides on Thursday next week as we 

welcome our new Year 3 pupils and their families. 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day and Summer 

Fayre 

 

Date for your diaries: 

Thursday 29th June 

 

Sports day 12.30-2.30pm 

 

Summer fayre 2.30-5pm 

Year 6  


